


Timing: New job

Suggested email subject: New job, stronger financial wellbeing 

Congratulations and welcome to our team. As your employer we want to support and help you with your financial wellbeing — now and into your future. 

We’re committed to supporting our team in every way we can, including helping you with your financial wellbeing. We’ve worked with NGS Super, the industry super fund for those in the education and care sectors, to help provide you with the information and tools you need to take control of your financial future. 

· NGS Super provides a free chat with a super specialist to help answer any questions you may have. Book in a time that suits you. 

· New rules mean that you will now be stapled to your first or current super fund when you change jobs — but remember, you will always have the right to choose what is best for you.

· Here’s some useful information and tips to kickstart a brighter financial future.

· Register for an NGS webinar to learn more about super. Topics and dates are available on their website. 

We’re here to chat and point you in the right direction for information when you need it.  

Again, welcome to the team and we hope this information is useful.
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